 TOWN OF BETHLEHEM
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
2155 Main Street
Bethlehem, NH 03574


The Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on Monday December 20, 2021, at their regularly scheduled meeting beginning at 6:00 pm in the town hall meeting room and via Zoom. Please see the town website, www.bethlehemnh.org for meeting link. The hearing is for the following:

To discuss accepting $10,339.39 in returned healthcare and dental funds from the healthcare provider for 2021.

To discuss accepting a $65,000 grant for the town solar project from the New Hampshire Charitable Foundation’s Melinda Richmond Fund.

To discuss accepting a $60,000 grant for the town solar project from the New Hampshire Charitable Foundation’s Griffiths Wennrich Family Fund, Tami E. Nason Fund, Westmeadow Fund, and Wood Family Fund.  


